
Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee:  One of the cornerstones of humanity is the right of 
self defense.  SB 941 has nothing to do with reducing crime rates or violence in our 
society.  Quite the opposite.  Disarming the people puts the governing class in control.  Where 
the people have lost their freedom to defend themselves, violent attacks have 
increased.  Criminals, by definition, don’t follow the law.  Making more laws will simply mean 
that more laws will be broken. 
 
Over the past 20 years, the number of firearms in private hands in this country has gone up 
markedly.  The rate of criminal violence has gone down during this time.  The pockets of high 
illegal use of firearms to commit crimes are almost without exception in areas where law abiding 
citizens are not allowed to defend themselves. 
 
The founding fathers knew that a well armed populous was critical to the security and peace of 
the nation.  Please consider these facts and vote no on this measure in committee.  Thank you for 
your consideration. 
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